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EOL Notice 

 
 

JAE will no longer provide the WD Series due to old tooling and low demand.  There are no direct 
replacement parts that will be made available.  The closest alternate connector for computer docking 
applications is the WD2 Series.  However, this is not mating or footprint compatible with the original 
WD Series which is now discontinued. 

 

1. Applied Products: 

WD-100S4V-VF-N-PE-T45 

 
2. Reason for EOL: 

    Old tooling and low demand 
 

3. Schedule: 

    Effective immediately 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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